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ABOUT THE BULLETIN
Inquiries
For questions regarding admission information, campus tours, and
transfer of credits, contact:

Office of Admissions (https://www.uakron.edu/admissions/
undergraduate/) 
The University of Akron 
Akron, OH, 44325-2001 
(330) 972-7100 
toll-free (800) 655-4884 
Fax (330) 972-7022

For questions regarding financial aid, scholarships, contact:

Office of Student Financial Aid (https://www.uakron.edu/finaid/) 
The University of Akron 
Akron, OH 44325-6211 
(330) 972-7032 
toll-free (800) 621-3847

For questions regarding Athletics (https://www.uakron.edu/campus-life/
athletics/), contact:

Director of Athletics 
The University of Akron 
Akron, OH, 44325-5201 
(330) 972-7080

For questions regarding registration, records, graduation, degree
progress reporting, and scheduling, contact:

Office of the University Registrar (https://www.uakron.edu/registrar/) 
The University of Akron 
Akron, OH 44325-6208 
(330) 972-8300

For questions regarding student advocacy and support, off-campus living
and commuter resources, parents and family association, and financial
wellness education, contact:

ZipAssist (https://www.uakron.edu/zipassist/) 
The University of Akron 
Akron, OH 44325-6208 
(330) 972-7272

For questions regarding Graduate study, contact:

Graduate School (https://www.uakron.edu/gradsch/) 
The University of Akron 
Akron, OH 44325-2101 

(330) 972-7663

For questions regarding reasonable accommodations and requirements
of the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), contact:

For students:

Office of Accessibility (https://www.uakron.edu/access/)

Simmons Hall 105

The University of Akron

Akron, Ohio 44325-6213

Phone: 330-972-7928

For employees:

Tami Hannon

330-972-7300

For questions regarding student conduct, contact:

Student Conduct and Community Standards (https://www.uakron.edu/
studentconduct/contact.dot)

Simmons Hall 302

Akron, OH 44325-6207

330-972-6380

The University switchboard number is (330) 972-7111

Accredited By
Higher Learning Commission 
230 S. LaSalle Street, Suite 7-500 
Chicago, IL 60604 
800-621-7440

www.hlcommission.org (http://www.hlcommission.org)

For information on accreditation or to review copies of the accreditation
documents, contact the

The Office of Academic Affairs 
The University of Akron 
Buchtel Hall 102 
Akron, OH 44325-4703 
(330) 972-6372

Equal Education and Employment
Institution
The University of Akron is an equal education and employment
institution. Interested parties may view the full University
policy here (https://uakron.edu/ogc/legal-policies-and-procedures/
nondiscrimination-policy.dot).
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EEO/AA Office
Tami Hannon, Americans with Disabilities Act Coordinator 
Akron, OH 44325-4709 
Phone: (330) 972-7300 
http://www.uakron.edu/hr/eeoaa/

Title IX 
To ensure compliance with Title IX and other federal and state civil rights
laws, the University has a designated University Title IX Coordinator.
The coordinator is charged with monitoring compliance with Title IX
and ensuring that reports of sex discrimination, sexual harassment and
sexual violence are investigated and addressed by the University.

Any student, faculty or staff member with questions or concerns about
the applicable University policies or who believes that he or she has been
the victim of sex discrimination, sexual harassment or sexual violence is
encouraged to contact The University of Akron's Title IX Coordinator.

Services and support for branch campuses are integrated. Students
attending classes at branch campuses including The Wayne College and
the Medina County University Center are provided the same support and
resources as all University of Akron students and are welcome to seek
services at whichever location is most convenient.

Title IX team
Title IX Coordinator 
Dr. Rosa Githiora, Associate Director, Inclusion and Equity 
Leigh Hall, Room 309B 
330-972-5462 
rgithior@uakron.edu

Deputy Title IX Coordinator for Students 
Mike Strong, Associate Vice President and Dean of Students 
Student Union, Room 152 
330-972-6078 
mstrong@uakron.edu

Deputy Title IX Coordinator for Students 
Jacqueline Fausnight, Assistant Dean of Students 
Student Union, Room 152 
330-972-4197 
jfausnight@uakron.edu

Deputy Title IX Coordinator for Regional Campuses 
Sonya Wagner, Manager, Student Services – Wayne Campus 
Wayne Campus, Boyer HPE Building, Room A206 
330-972-8935 
sew30@uakron.edu (Sew30@uakron.edu)

Deputy Title IX Coordinator for Athletics 
Jacklin Wallgren, Senior Associate Athletic Director Instructional
Services 
InfoCision Stadium 269 
330-972-5512 
jwallgren@uakron.edu

Deputy Title IX Coordinator for Employees 
Emily Lenke, Director Employee and Labor Relations 
Administrative Services Building, Room 125E 
330-972-6195 
emf22@uakron.edu

Deputy Title IX Coordinator for Law School 

Andrew Costigan, Assistant Dean of Student Affairs 
McDowell Law Center 106 
330-972-5170 
acc142@uakron.edu

Misconduct can be reported to the university by filing online (https://
www.uakron.edu/title-ix/report/), or by calling UA's Title IX professionals
who are trained to help. You do not need to disclose any personal
information.

The University of Akron does not discriminate on the basis of sex as is
prohibited by Title IX as well as by the University of Akron Gender Based
Misconduct and Title IX Policy and Protocol as well as the University
of Akron Anti-Discrimination and Harassment Policy. The prohibition
on discrimination extends to admissions and employment. Information
about these policies can be found here (https://www.uakron.edu/title-ix/).

Disclaimer
While every effort is made to provide accurate and up-to-date information,
the University reserves the right to change, without notice, statements
in the Bulletin series which include, but are not limited to rules, policies,
procedures, fees, curricula, courses, programs, activities, services,
schedules, course availability, or other matters. For example, programs
may be modified due to limited resources or facilities, unavailability of
faculty, insufficient enrollment, or other such reasons as the University
deems necessary.

Please note that editions of this Undergraduate Bulletin prior to 1994-95
were titled the “General Bulletin.”

The Undergraduate Bulletin is published once each year by the Office of
Academic Affairs (https://www.uakron.edu/provost/), Buchtel Hall 102.
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